
Looking	back	at	2019
2019	is	almost	over	and	it	has	been	a	great	year	for	cooperation	in	central	Europe:
Our	transnational	projects	have	helped	cities	and	regions	to	function	more	smoothly
and	become	better	places	to	 live	 in	for	all	of	us.	Following	our	experimental	call,	we
selected	nine	new	projects	in	crucial	topics	for	the	future	of	central	Europe.	They	will
soon	 start	 taking	 our	 current	 cooperation	 results	 forward	 in	 close	 coordination	with
new	partners	from	other	EU	funded	projects.

We	believe	that	by	working	together	we	can	find	inspiring	solutions	to	further	improve
our	 regions	and	cities	at	 the	heart	of	Europe.	#cooperationiscentral	not	only	within
our	 Interreg	 community	 but	 also	 beyond.	 We	 would	 like	 to	 thank	 all	 of	 you,	 who
acompanied	us	on	this	exciting	journey.

Merry	Christmas	and	let	the	next	year	be	even	better!

Our	new	calendar	introduces	you	to	52
reasons	why	#cooperationiscentral.
Week-by-week	you	can	read	about	our
projects	that	help	central	European
regions	and	cities	become	smarter,
greener,	more	social	and	better
connected	places.	This	year,	to	save	us
from	tears,	we'll	give	it	to	someone
special.

Tell	us	which	song	is	hidden	in
the	above	lines	and	win	your
personal	copy

New	calendar	2020

What	connects	the	Chanforan	Monument
in	Piemonte,	the	Evangelical	Church	of
Peace	in	Jawor	and	the	Wartburg	Castle	in
Eisenach?	It	is	the	new	Route	of
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Reformation.	This	route	gives	you	the
opportunity	to	spend	your	next	holidays
(maybe	already	over	Christmas?)	in	the
footsteps	of	Martin	Luther	and	other
great	reformers.	But	how	is	this	actually
linked	to	transnational	cooperation?

Read	the	full	story	on	our	blog

Our	office	will	be	closed	from	24	December	to	6	January.
We	wish	you	a	merry	Christmas	and	a	happy	New	Year!
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